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MASS INTENTIONS

The presider schedule can be found on the parish website stwilliam.org

Pray for the SickMASS TIMES

Twenty-fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time
September 12, 2021

The Sanctuary Candles used at Mass this week have
been donated in memory of 

From Hussey family. 

The Wine & Host used at Mass this week have been
donated in memory of 

From Ann O'Brien. 

Diane Zukaitis Walter Ostrowski
Rosie Wolf

Pray for the Deceased 

Carol Rosenhagen
Adrienne Harker Carolann Cippoletti

Dolores DiPaolo

Rev. William Fitzpatrick

The Altar Candles used at Mass this week have been
donated in Celebration of the 65th Wedding

Anniversary of 

Charlie & Arlene Giardino

The Altar Flowers used at Mass this week have
been donated in Celebration of the 65th Wedding

Anniversary of 

Charlie & Arlene Giardino

Mary Teresa AgoliaSteve Eley

Henry C. Aleksiewicz
Donato Marrone
Anthony Farraye

Steven F. Devaney
Diane O'Neill

Sunday, September 12, 2021   
Collective Intentions

Alphonse Cassillo, Claire Salmon,
Carol L. Walsh, Andrew Rielly

People of St. William’s 
Timothy M. O’Sullivan 

Buzz Santini   
 

Monday, September 13, 2021 
Daniel Callahan
 George C. Cain 

       
Tuesday, September 14, 2021  

Rev. William Fitzpatrick 
        

Wednesday, September 15, 2021
Ursuline Sisters Prayer Cards

Enrollment Intentions 

Thursday, September 16, 2021
Anne McNulty 

 
Friday, September 17, 2021

                Peter Puleo                     
             

Saturday, September 18, 2021 
Purgatorial Society  
Collective Intentions  

Dorothy Kelly Clapper, 
Thomas O’Hare, 
Patricia Haglund,
Nicole Tedeschi

For whoever wishes to save his life will lose it, but
whoever loses his life for my sake and that of the
gospel will save it. - Mark 8:35



Asking the BIG Questions

As a boy I remember conversations from my parent’s and grandparent’s generation when inevitably the question would come up: “where
were you when President Kennedy was assassinated?”  It was one of those moments in American history when people could say to the
minute where they were, in class, at work, or watching on TV in their home.  For the next generation the same can be said about the terror
attacks that occurred on September 11, 2001.  All of us can pinpoint that place, thinking back on that beautiful September morning, so
clear and blue were the skies – a day that began with such hope.

As we reflect on 20 years, I believe we still must ask those big questions, not only where were we, but where are we now?  What is the
meaning of our life’s very existence?  Looking through the lens of that experience, what is the impact we must have on this planet?  Where
was God that day?  Where is He in my life today?  In 2001 as a new seminarian, I just happened to be sitting in a philosophy class
discerning many of those questions, and probably the most challenging one was why am I in the seminary right now?  There was no
overwhelming voice of God that spoke to me, but I can tell you what gave me comfort in the days and weeks that followed those terrible
events.  It was to be able to dialogue with God, with raw and authentic passion, anger, disappointment, and eventually hope and love.  God
handled all that I threw at Him – and walked with me, comforted me.

20 years later we come through the wake of a global pandemic.  In many ways we have experienced similar loss once again.  Not only in
the loss of lives of our loved ones, but also our livelihood and in the way we have known and live our life.  There are many of the similar
emotions experienced during and after 9/11, and just like then, and just like always; God is here.  He is not only waiting for us to come to
him with our questions and every other emotion that comes from our heart, but he is pursuing us. 

The challenge today, however, is very different from just 20 years ago with many more options and distractions filling our heart and mind as
well as the people that we love.  Just look at your calendar or schedule on your phone or hanging on the wall in your kitchen.  Has there
ever been so many practices, teams, activities, and opportunities to experience personal “growth” for you or your families?  So many of
these things can be done in person or in the convenience of a zoom meeting with the hope to be more efficient and to create more time for
us.  Yet we are more busy, less united as family and community, and never in the history of the world have we experience such
restlessness, anxiety, and mental illness.

In the past few weeks so many of you have shared with me how St. William’s parish has always been such an integral part of yours and
your families lives. During the sacred moments of sacraments, prayer, and especially that it was a place to come for solace and quiet
during the difficulty of what you and this community experienced 20 years ago. You have spoken to me about how the church was packed,
for Sunday and daily Mass, not to mention how people showed up for the individual funerals of those who died on 9/11.  To go from ground
zero in downtown Manhattan to sacred ground here in Seaford.  Wow.

As the Pastor of this incredible community, I desire for people to remember, and re-discover the sacredness of this holy place.  To come
back and remember those moments in your lives when the church was here for you -  the experience of going to St. William the Abbott
school; the religious sisters and priestly presence; the dedicated lay teachers and administrators; the CCD/Faith Formation classes that
were both at home and in school; praying the rosary on the campus, coming to one of your family member’s sacraments of baptism,
confirmation, communion, weddings – will bring back beautiful and powerful memories.  As well as the times that you brought a loved one
here for the last time for the funeral Mass. 

The world has changed much in the past 20 years, and… in the past 20 months.  But asking those big questions and grappling with them
to come to an answer, that never changes.  I was looking at some of the questions that Jesus asked his disciples and followers, and I
thought I would present them to you in this letter to ask those questions to yourself, and to really discern, what is it that you desire for you
and for your family. Again, my hope is for us to “Rediscover the Sacred” that is present here and has always been present in this church
community. If you or your loved ones are finding difficulty to answer these questions, then can I encourage you to come back, and see, and
listen.  The Lord is still speaking – take some time listen and answer:

“What are you looking for?” John 1:38.  
“Can any of you by worrying add a moment to your life?”  Luke 12:25.  
“Do you want to be well?”  John 5:6.  
“What good will it be for someone to gain the whole world, yet lose their soul?”  Matthew 16:26
“What do you want me to do for you?” Luke 18:41

In thanksgiving to our first responders, military, and missionaries, let there be peace on earth! As always it is we deep gratitude I
acknowledge your presence and generosity.

Peace,



Have a question for the priests? 

Rectory News

Join us online to view our live-streamed masses on the parish
website stwilliam.org.

Monday - Friday 8:30 AM 
Saturday 5:00 PM
Sunday 12:00 PM 

LIVE-STREAMED MASSES

St. William the Abbot desires to partner with parents and young
adults to reach the next generation for God’s Glory. We have
many Core volunteer opportunities, please email
priests@stwilliam.org if you wish to share your gifts with the
youth of our community. 

The Rectory is issuing Mass Cards, enrollment in the
Purgatorial Society, Memorializing the Wine, Host, Candles
and Altar Flowers. Please call the Rectory for more
information (516) 785-1266 or email
information@stwilliam.org

Memorializing

Stump the Priest questions can be
emailed to priests@stwilliam.org. 

Anointing of the Sick

Wedding Banns III

Christina Romano
SWA

Edward Bergin
St. Matthew's Church, Sidney MT

Gina Forlani
SWA

Daniel Parsell
SWA 

& &

Anyone going to the hospital or who
has a serious illness can receive the
Sacrament of the Anointing of the
Sick, which will be celebrated
communally immediately following the
12:00 N Mass on Sunday, September
26th.

The St. William Swim Team will be holding on-line registration
between September 12th and September 30th. Please go to
http://St-Williams-CYO sportssignup.com/  for sign up. All
new registering swimmers must prove their ability to swim a
non-stop 25yd. lap at practice. Registration fee $200.   

CYO Swim Team 

Conner Brown
William V. Adamski

Richard P. Fitzsimmons

Clara M. Mulford
Valentina T. Thompson

Let us welcome those children who were 
Baptized this past weekend. 

Baptism

If there is an emergency in which you need to
contact a priest immediately, please call the 

Priest Emergency telephone - 516-312-7361. 

Emergency Line
On September 18 and 19 , we will have our  special second
collections for the retired priests of our Diocese who reside, or
are recuperating at St. Pius X Residence. 

The Facility accommodates our retired priests who require
assistance with daily living, while still allowing them to serve as
active, fully engaged members of the community. It also is a
place for our priests to go on a temporary basis as they recover
form illness or other injury. 

A brochure highlighting the St. Pius X Enriched Living Facility
may have been mailed to you, or may be found in the Church
today. Please take a brochure and prayerfully consider a
donation to the St. Pius X Facility Fund. You may also use your
envelope to place this donation in the mail or drop in the
collection basket next weekend on September 18 and 19.

St. Pius X Residence Fund 

Global Pandemic have your dog’s 
social life looking “ruff”? 

Take a walk with Father
James and Kolbe! All

dogs welcome! 
 

Email
priests@stwilliam.org to

schedule a walk.



The Church will be open for private prayer Monday through Friday
from 7:00 AM – 6:00 PM.  If there is something taking place in the
church such as a funeral, wedding, class, parent meetings, RCIA,
etc., parishioners should understand that they should not remain in
church during these activities.  

Private Prayer

Fellowship Tent 
Due to COVID regulations and food allergies, we ask that no food
or drink be donated for social gatherings on campus. If you are
interested in donating towards the cost of the Fellowship Tent
refreshments. Please email information@stwilliam.org 

Help Keep the Church Clean
We ask that those visiting the Church do not leave flowers,
religious cards, holiday cards, bibles, or religious artifacts in
the church, near the Religious Statues, or on the
Sanctuary. It is acceptable to discard these items or bury
them. 

If you are not currently on our email list and would like to
receive email updates on parish news and the bulletin, in
your inbox please register on the parish website. 
stwilliam.org

Email List

Staying Connected
With St. William the Abbot visit us at stwilliam.org to view our
bulletin online, presider schedule, and see other parish
information.

 Facebook: Find us at:
 stwilliamabbot

 Instagram: Follow us:
 @stwilliamabbot

YouTube: Find us at:
YouTube.com — St. William the Abbot Church

Fellowship Tent of Meeting
In Exodus 33:7-11, the intimate prayer of Moses with God is described. A
designated place for prayer, a “tent of meeting,” was set up outside of the
Israelite camp. As Moses would enter this tent, a “column of cloud” would
descend upon it, signaling the presence of the Lord, to whom Moses would
then speak “face to face, as one man speaks to another.” With their
intercessor standing before God, the Israelites would then begin to pray “at
the entrance of their own tents.”

We will begin to extend the opportunity to come together after selected Masses each weekend just as the Israelites did with a
Fellowship Meeting Tent. The Fellowship Meeting Tent will take place at two selected Masses each weekend. The selected
Masses will be announced in future bulletins and our social media. Each week the tent will feature refreshments.

Fellowship Tent of Meeting Schedule 
Sunday, September 19 - 9:00 am 

Sunday, September 19 - 10:30 am 

If you are a registered parishioner who has received the
sacrament of confirmation and have a desire to serve God in this
way, we would love to have you inquire on how to become a
Eucharistic Minister. All interested parties are encouraged to email
us at priests@stwilliam.org to learn more.

Eucharistic Minister

Please join Fr. James to pray the Rosary on Wednesday,
September 15th at 12pm at Our Lady of the Miraculous
Medal Catholic Church, 75 Parkside Rd Dr, Point Lookout.
Then stay for some treats and join  him at Skipperdee's L'il
Ice Cream Shop across the street!

New Faces/Old Faces - All are welcome!

St. Monica Prayer Group 

Music Ministry
 

St. Augustine says singing is praying twice. Interested in
doubling your prayer? 

Choirs are returning this fall! More info to come.



Faith Formation  Students - 
7th & 8th Grade Students 

must attend the Mass to pick up books. 

Join us for the
Family and Youth Mass 

 

 

 

Calling all the Youth of the St. William the Abbot Parish 
and the Parish Community to join us on 

5:00 PM
Sunday, September 19, 2021

For our Family and Youth Mass

St. William the Abbot RC Church 

stwilliam.org



Faith Formation

US Coast Guard -
Lt. James Knudsen
Daniel Timpanaro

LT. Commander Katherine Ustler
Frank Pristera

US Navy - 
Lt. Joseph Fitzgerald
Ian Bayer, Ensign 

Rebecca Bayer, Ensign
MMN2 Emily Partridge

Commander Michael Sean Slatley
Lt. jq Michael Napolitano

US Army -
Capt. Caitlin M. Lee

Sgt. Brian Kirby
Major Eamon G. McArdle

Sgt. Donald Rogers
Major Christopher James Ustler

Major Kurtis Unger

US Army - 
Sgt. Craig Bianco

SPC Anthony Caputo
Capt. Michael DiPietro

Capt. Michael Fitzgerald
Capt. Christopher J. Frasse 

Capt. Logan Lee
Lt. Col. John Kallo

Capt. Caitlin M. Lee

USMC - 
Lt. Kevin J. Butler

2nd Lt. Dana Duggan
Corporal Frank A Finochio

L.Cpl. John Mosier
 

US Air Force -
Capt. Matthew B. Frasse
Tech. Sgt. Eric Meyers

AIC William Hughes
Tech. Sgt. Karl Muench

Major Thomas F. Shields

Pray for those in the Military 

Today we hear how it is not always easy to follow Jesus or to accept what God wants in our lives.  Even Peter was told by Jesus
of what was going to happen to him of how he was going to suffer, be crucified and rise on the third day.  Peter felt how can
Jesus be harmed in any way, since Jesus is the son of God, and he has so much love for all.  Peter expressed his disapproval
and Jesus knew what had to be done and that he will do what God the Father asks of him.  Jesus said if you lose your life for me
and for the gospel you will be saved, which means go to heaven when it is your time to leave.  Things happen in our lives and
now and then we do not like what is going on, and we get angry at God and ask why, and it becomes hard to do what God wants
us to do.  Just like Peter did not want to believe and disapproved of what Jesus said, Peter had faith and believed in Jesus and
knew deep down inside it was the correct thing to do.  We do not want to get hurt nor do we want our loved ones to ever hurt, but
we must always keep our faith, and be strong and do what God asks of us.  All it takes is the size of a mustard seed to have faith.  
God is by our side, speak and pray to him for guidance and to ask for the courage and patience just like Jesus taught us when he
died for us.  When it is your turn to leave, then you too will go to heaven.

The Faith Formation students in grades 7th and 8th are invited to attend on September 19th the 5pm Mass in the Church.  Also,
they will pick up their books in the Abbey after the Mass.  The 8th grade Students will begin class on September 22nd.  As soon
as the students are placed into our System a letter to show which class the child is in along with a calendar will be mailed out.
Please contact us at faithformation@stwilliam.org with any questions or concerns.  



O Lord God, our heavenly Father, regard, we pray, with your
divine pity, the pains of all your children. As we remember the
horrifying events of September 11, 2001, hold us in the shelter of
your enduring love. Grant that the passion of our Lord and his
infinite love may make fruitful for good the tribulations of the
innocent, the sufferings of the rescuers and the sorrows of the
bereaved. We ask this in the name of your son and our brother,
who suffered and died for the sake of all people.
 Amen.

Forever in our Hearts.





Food Donations
 

The food donations bins will no longer be located in the Church.
Please bring all donations directly to Parish Social Ministry
Office, the church no longer has donation bins. The Social

Ministry office is located South of the Church.
Monday - Friday 
9:30am - 4:00pm 

Sunday
 By Appointment Only

CONTACT THE PRIESTS

St. William the Abbot School  
 

Office: 516.785-6784
2001 Jackson Avenue
Seaford, NY 11783 

stwilliamtheabbot.net 
 

Please send your email to priests@stwilliam.org 
to contact Fr. Joe, Fr. James or Fr. Collins directly. 

Please send your email to information@stwilliam.org. 

QUESTIONS FOR THE RECTORY

CONTACT SOCIAL MINISTRY

QUESTIONS FOR COMMUNICATIONS 
Please send your email to igomez@stwilliam.org. 

Please send your email to socialministry@stwilliam.org 
or contact the office directly at (516) 679-8532.

CONTACT FAITH FORMATION 
Please send your email to faithformation@stwilliam.org 

or contact the office directly at (516) 783-2528. 

CONTACT THE BUSINESS MANAGER 
Please send your email to jgoldman@stwilliam.org. 

CONTACT THE SCHOOL 

CONTACT THE PASTORAL COUNCIL  
Please send your email to pastoralcouncil@stwilliam.org. 

Food Pantry

Parish Social Ministry

Parish Contact Information

Jelly
Dish soap
Shampoo 

Conditioner

Apple juice
Canned fruit
Canned corn
Peanut butter

Sign-Up for the St. Williams
Bereavement Group 

We are now taking names for our bereavement group
sessions to begin in October.  If you have experienced the
loss of a loved one and would be interested in attending a
small group session for support, please call the Social
Ministry office.  Sessions may fill up quickly, please call today!

Refugee Resettlement Assistance
There are services available through Catholic Charities for
those arriving as special immigrants from areas such as
Afghanistan, Cuba and Haiti.  Services include employment
assistance, job placement, access to SNAP/Medicaid and
English classes.  If you know someone that needs assistance,
please visit otda.ny.gov/programs/bria/providers or email
migration@catholiccharities.cc

Alzheimer’s Support
There are free support groups available for those impacted by
Alzheimer’s.  Sharing your experiences with others who
understand can help everyone that participates.  Topics covered
include understanding Alzheimer’s, new advances in research,
effective communication and healthy living for both victims and
caregivers.  Please call the Social Ministry office for more
information.

God bless the gardeners!
Thank you to all parishioners that donated fresh items to our
food pantry from their gardens this summer!  We received so
many beautiful vegetables, fruits and herbs that we were able
to pass along to the families that we serve.  We are very
grateful for your kindness and support!  God bless you and
your families for your generosity.

Last week the Falsetta family
dropped off food donations
to the Parish Social Ministry.  
Jack and Juliana are
students at St. William the
Abbot School and took time
out of their last precious
days of summer to provide
food for those in need.  With
their mom Chris, they are a
great example of families
giving back.  Our parish and
school are truly blessed with
the best!

Community!



GOLF OUTING
ANNUALANNUAL

ST.  WILLIAM THE ABBOT

HONORING MSGR.  ROBERT L .  HAYDEN

Eisenhower Golf Course
October 18, 2021

We are collecting items for the raffle that will be
held at the reception/dinner. 

Please consider donating a new unwrapped
product, a service, or a gift card.  

TV's
Bikes

Spa treatments
Electronics

Sporting Tickets
Memorabilia

Wine & Spirits
Sporting Equipment 

Some ideas ...

Please drop off all items to the Rectory labeled - Golf Outing Donation. 










